
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a busy week! As well as getting stuck in at the woodwork table,  our 
Christian focus this week at Pre-school has been looking at Our Wonderful 
World. Screwdrivers, nails and hammers have been used to make woodwork 
creations that everybody has been really pleased with. Your child should 
bring home what they have made to show you.  

 

The children have enjoyed exploring natural items in their play which we 
have linked to the world around us; trees changing colour, the weather begin-
ning to change and signs that Autumn is on it’s way. Bird seed has been 
used to make natural bird feeders and clay and sticks to make hedgehogs. The 
younger children have also been doing lots of singing and listening to music.  

 

This week, the children had a thinking time session with Maki Mico, the minister 
from Cairns Road Baptist Church. Maki talked to the children about the im-
portance of donating food to the local Food Bank to help families that may 
not be able to afford to buy food. Following Maki’s talk, there will be a drop off 
point for families to make donations if they are able to.  

 

Jane and Sophie would like to invite parents to come to 
one of our Stay and Play coffee mornings on Monday 
16th October or Wednesday 18th October 8.45—
9.45am. Please join us for a warm drink and a chat in 
the outside space at the Pre-school. Please bring a reus-
able cup with a lid and we will fill it with tea or coffee for 
you. 

 

As the weather is getting cooler, please send your 
child to Pre-school with a named, warm and water-
proof coat for each session. Thank you.  

 

Have a great weekend,  

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

6th October 2023 

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187



